
Working in a collaborative and preventative way, keeping psychology at the core,
and being flexible and adaptable 
Advocating for the vulnerable
Having informed consent to work with children and young people
Understanding what matters to children, young people, schools and families
That people who request our involvement fully engage with us
Keeping up to date with research about children and young people’s needs
Having good communication with those we work alongside
Positive and constructive feedback. 

What is important to us…
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What people like and admire about us...
People tell us that we are approachable, and

that our involvement with children and young
people is useful. 

We are friendly and professional and listen well
to everyone’s view.  

Observe children in the education setting.
Hold consultation meetings with staff to make plans to help children and young
people.
Hold joint school/family consultations to make plans. 
Involve children and young people in the process.
Work directly with children and young people.
Contribute to reviews. 
Train staff to develop their knowledge and skills
Provide supervision to staff in schools (Emotional Literacy Support Assistants)

What we might do to try to help... 


